
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
4th April 2024 

 
 
 

Good afternoon, 

Invitation - Industry Training Information Session 
Tasracing would like to invite all King Island Racing Participants to an online information session 
that will be run on Monday 15th April at 2pm. 

 
Tasracing and Racing Queensland’s Trainer/Assessor, Jeff McKay will provide information on the 
following, 

• Our new training arrangement with Racing Queensland 
• Introduction of new Mandatory Training regarding license requirements for the 

upcoming racing session. 
• Information on training opportunities on offer to Tasmanian racing participants who would 

like to upskill to Nationally Accredited training and 
• Allocated time for all guests to ask questions in relation to the above. 

A meeting invite link has been sent to participants via email. If you have not received this email 
or you would like further information, please contact Shiralee Maher 0419 981 191. 

 
Kind regards, 

 

Dave Manshanden 
Chief Operating Officer 


